
 

                                                                                         
Allergy Alert for Rose des Vents  

Amongst our school family, we have children with anaphylactic allergies, in clearer terms, 
allergies that could have severe consequences. As a school community, we all have 
responsibilities to fulfill in order to ensure maximum safety for all the children in our school. 
That is why today we are sharing with you a list of food items that are not permitted in our 
school. We also ask that you discuss with your child/children the importance of NOT 
SHARING THEIR FOOD with other children at school.  
 

Items Not Permitted in the School 
 

- Peanuts and all other nuts - all products containing peanuts/nuts (butters, oils, cereal 
bars, etc.) WOW butter is allowed at school, but we ask that you use the stickers provided 
on the WOW butter bottle to label the butter so that it is not mistaken for peanut butter. 
 

- Tuna, salmon and all shellfish 
 

- PLEASE NOTE: There are also allergies to eggs in or school this year. However eggs 
and items that contain eggs are permitted in school. If you are sending a snack to 
school that will be shared with your child’s class or to other students of the school, we 
ask that you clearly indicate whether or not the recipe includes eggs. 

 
On behalf of all the students and staff  at Rose des Vents, we ask parents and guardians to assist 
in our efforts to educate the children on the topic of allergies and to assist us in our efforts to 
ensure that our school remains a safe environment for everyone. 
 
If a child brings any products containing peanuts/nuts, tuna, salmon or seafood to school, we will 
have no other option than to remove the item and provide the child with an alternative.  The 
child’s parent will then be notified. 
 
If you would like more information regarding anaphylactic allergies, please visit the following 
link :  https://www.canada.ca/fr/sante-canada/services/aliments-nutrition/rapports-
publications/salubrite-aliments/noix-allergenes-alimentaires-prioritaires.html 
 

 

Thank you, 

J.Streatch, Principal and B.Amirault, Student Services  

 


